
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
August 28, 2023 

KING GEORGE SECONDARY SCHOOL 
1755 Barclay Street 

Vancouver, B.C. V6G 1K6 
Telephone: 604-713-8999 

 

International Baccalaureate Middle Years Program 

 
 

Dear King George Secondary School Community, 
 

Everyone at King George Secondary is excited to welcome students back to school on September 5, 2023! 
 

We would like to re-send some important information to you about the start of the next school year. 
 

When you return in September there will be lots of new faces among staff and students. As is the 
usual way we do things at KG, look out for, and support each other. Be patient as staff and students, 
new and returning, start the 2023-2024 school year! 

 
Enclosed with this letter is a copy of: 

• KG Student Daily Calendar 
• KG Daily Schedule with Fit Days 
• KG Calendar Overview with Collaborative Days 
• King George Secondary Fee Schedule 
• Instructions for School Cash Online 

 

MyEd Access 
 

1. All MyEd BC Student Family accounts will be opened as of Tuesday September 5th. 
2. Returning students’ accounts will be accessible by their last successful login ID and password. 



King George Secondary School Fees & Instructions for Paying Online for 2023-2024 
 

Attached you will find the Fee Schedule for 2023-2024 School Year at King George Secondary School as well as 
the School Cash Online information page of how to register to pay your fees online. 

 
Everyone is encouraged to pay online and ONLY if this is NOT possible, you can make a cheque payable to King 
George Secondary School for the total amount owing OR bring cash for the exact amount owing to the school 
office and see Sylvia Pagdin, Accounting Clerk, to make payment and receive a receipt. 

 
School Fees will be available for payment in the first week of school. 
Please note that School Cash Online is not currently open to receive payments. Parents will be notified via 
email once School Cash Online is open and school payments can be made online. 

 
The Board of Education Trustees is committed to ensuring that no school-age student will be denied an 
opportunity to participate in a course, class or program because of an inability to pay fees. Parents and guardians 
unable to pay some or all of a school fee are invited to speak to their child’s teacher, school counsellor and/or the 
school Principal. 

 

 
First Day of School – September 5, 2023 

 

Grade 8 
10:00 to 12:00 Students: 

• Students meet in the KG Gym for activities with KG Leadership and CST 

• Students will get locker information, schedules, agenda books, paperwork and forms 
in their Homeroom Class (Homeroom is the student’s Semester 1 - Period 1 Class) 

10:00 to 12:00 Parents: 
Grade 8 Parent and Guardian Information Session - Meet in KG Cafeteria 

12:00 to 12:45 Students/Parents: 
Grade 8 student & parent social (school field or gym weather permitting) 

 

Grade 9-12 
 
 

1:00 to 2:00 

Homeroom Class (Homeroom is the student’s Semester 1 – Period 1 Class) 

Students will get locker information, schedules, paperwork and forms 

 

We hope that you enjoyed your summer break. See you on September 5th. 

Warm regards, 

 
Tyler Evans & David Nicks 
King George Secondary Administration 


